Attached please find a copy of the revised policy related to denial of Comprehensive Services Act (CSA) funds to local government.  This posting is the final stage in the process as required by House Bill 1679 and Senate Bill 1171 for revision of Code of Virginia §2.2-2648 before it goes into effect July 1, 2011.  This version of the policy was drafted as a result of public comment as well as review by the State Executive Council (SEC). 

As is required, this draft is being disseminated and posted on the CSA website for the public to view 7-days before the meeting of the SEC where this policy will be considered for adoption.  A summary of the public comment themes with recommendations as a result of comments, a letter to the SEC from Secretary Hazel that provides information regarding changes to the original policy as a result of public comment, and the comment received from one of the members of the SEC are also included with the revised policy.

Thank you for your attention to this matter,

Charlotte

Charlotte V. McNulty

Executive Director

Office of Comprehensive Services

1604 Santa Rosa Rd., Suite 137

Richmond, VA 23229

charlotte.mcnulty@csa.virginia.gov
804-662-9830

